
Dr Raj Kumar Aggarwal of Bath 
June 1947 to February 2023 

 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 

BK Dr Raj Kumar Aggarwal of Bath flew peacefully into Baba’s lap on 20 February 2023 at 
7.30am, with his family at his bedside. He had been in hospital for two weeks and had been 
diagnosed with pneumonia. He was born on 6 June 1947 in Eldoret, Kenya. He had three 
brothers and two sisters and had great regard for his extended family. 
 

He moved to England as a teenager, studied at Liverpool University, and obtained a PhD in 
Electrical Engineering. He moved to Bath in 1973 and worked at Bath University. He worked his 
way up the ladder and became a professor of Electrical Engineering and Electronics. He was 
loved by his students and many of them kept in touch with him even years later. He married 
Sushma in 1974, they had two daughters. He was a devoted husband and father who enjoyed 
many holidays together with his family. 
 

He studied the BK course at Global Co-operation House 10 years ago and then became part of 
the Bath and South Wales BK family. He practised meditation and listened to the daily 
Murli.  He loved to understand the depths of God’s wisdom and never missed a Murli class. He 
was involved in seva in Bath where he welcomed BKs and others into the house so that they 
too could get an introduction to Baba’s knowledge.  He served tirelessly with a lot of 
enthusiasm.  
 

He was very active and fit. He played squash, badminton, loved cooking and went jogging 
regularly. He left a lasting impression on everyone he met and will be remembered fondly by 
those who knew him for his humility, generosity, genuine care and love for all. 
 

The funeral will be held on Thursday, 2 March, at 4.00pm 
Haycombe Cemetery, 209 Whiteway Rd, Bath BA2 2RQ 
 

Webcast details for the funeral at 4.00pm 
Website: https://watch.obitus.com  /  Username: neli4019  /  Password 079943 
 

We send our loving good wishes to Raj Kumarbhai and his family. 
 

In Baba’s yaad, 
 

Sr Jayanti 

https://watch.obitus.com/UvFKKG

